
5:31 Meeting officially started 
5:32-5:33 Ross Menlove (Assistant Principal) and council “re”introduced 
5:35 September minutes will be sent out to be approved 
5:36 Land Trust allocation for next year will be available at March meeting 
5:38-5:41 Land Trust money used for portion of Beverly Taylor Sorenson educator 

57k used for salary and benefits 
2,900 used for equipment needs 

5:45 BTS educator feedback 
5:46 Do we have enough equipment? 

Almost 1:1 in all classrooms. First grade is lacking a few iPads 
5:49 District provides EdTech budget yearly.  

Chromebooks have 5-6 year shelf life 
Build into budget to replace equipment on a cycle 

5:52 First and Second grade currently share an assistant. Principal Doleac would like to hire a 
few more to support these teachers more.  
5:54 Our school goal was for our students to make growth in all academic areas with a focus on 
reading, writing and math by the end of the school year 
5:56 Move onto next agenda item- Safe Walking Routes 
5:59 Student Enrollment Projections- Off this year. More than expected. Will definitely grow next 
year as well.  

Not concerning at the beginning of the year, but throughout the year there will be more.  
6:04 Crossing guards maybe come a few minutes earlier? 
6:12 Dropoff and pickup is a nightmare. Maybe an officer could help? 

6:18 Parent help once a month? 
6:18 Drone to record? 

6:19 line painted to keep students on safe side of curb 
6:20 Next meeting in March, will votes be asked for in advance? 

Prior copy so Principal Doleac will be able to submit it in plenty of time 
6:22 Everyone completed training 
6:22 Meeting adjourned 


